

## Circular 108

26 February 2021

Dear Residents.

## **BISTRO AND OTHER ACTIVITIES.**

After my last communication about social gatherings being prohibited, I have had a few enquiries about having coffee at the Bistro.

The Bistro is open and meals and beverages can be enjoyed in the Bistro. Seating is adequately distanced to comply with regulations. We are also fortunate to have a large Club House where we can spread out tables to accommodate the appropriate social distancing.

So please feel free to support the Bistro for lunch or for a cup of coffee at any time.

Snooker / Pool is allowed. We understand that sometimes there are 4 players at a table playing against each other. We are also aware that at the ladies pool evening there will be coaches that are "Teaching" or coaching the ladies. This will be allowed. There is enough room around the tables to keep one's distance. We will place a sanitizer on the bar counter for hands to be sanitized.

Petanque is also still being played on Thursday afternoons, so please feel free to join the games. It is being played outside in the fresh air with plenty of room for distancing.

Warm Regard

Wilma Swart Village Manager